
From:
To: A66Dualling
Cc:
Subject: A66 DCO - United Utilities Water Limited - Withdrawal of Objection (WHO12.4273)
Date: 25 October 2023 08:16:54
Attachments: image001.png

Dear A66 Team,
 
I am instructed by United Utilities Water Limited (UUW) and am writing further to UUW’s
representations in respect of the Applicant’s application for a DCO for the A66 Northern Trans-
Pennine Project. The Applicant and UUW have continued to negotiate and have reached
agreement on the form of protective provisions.
 
Please accept this email as the withdrawal of UUW’s objection in respect of the Order.
 
Regards,
 
 
 

Neil Brierley
Senior Property Lawyer
Legal Department
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